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What to Know About the 2025
HVAC Refrigerant Change

In 2020, the American Innovation and Manufacturing (AIM) Act was enacted
into law, which authorizes a 15-year phasedown of hydrofluorocarbons (HFCs)
across of a variety of applications—including HVAC.

Come 2025, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will set a 750 global
warming potential (GWP) limit for air conditioning. This means that R-410A,
with a GWP of 2,088, will no longer be able to be used in new equipment.

We are already seeing product price increases across the all brands. New
equipment in 2025 is slated for an additional 15-20% price increase.

If you have been thinking about a new HVAC system, now is the time to act. If
you are not sure, call us for a FREE IN HOME CONSULTATION today!

FREE IN-HOME CONSULATION
SAVE AS MUCH AS $1,215

MLD MUST MAKE ROOM FOR NEW
EQUIPMENT.

Mention this ad and receive a $500
rebate from MLD with the purchase
of a new York system. Plus, up to
$715 rebate from York!

512-528-4258 www.mldhvac.com



